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Subject: SDDC New Public Facing Website Launch 

 
Purpose: To inform Department of Defense shippers of new resource available to 

assist with shipment planning. 

 
Be Advised: SDDC G-6 has created a new public facing website to assist DoD 

carriers and shippers. Users will find improved usability and access to Customer 

Carrier Advisories, various systems, and programs, as well as other items utilized 

by our industry partners and customers. The URL that you are currently using will 

not change. You will see additional choices along the top menu and can locate 

needed information based on the mode you are utilizing. Access to all items 

needed by a mode will be found on that mode’s page. A new contact list has been 

created giving quick access to our SDDC personnel. Additionally, access to 

important programs and program information is located on each mode page and in 

the site’s footer. 

 
POC: G-6, Knowledge Management Office, 

usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g6-km@army.mil.  
 

Expiration: 07 July 2023 

 
Category: General information 
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